
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The University of Tennessee Board of Trustees Public Comment Submission Form 

The University of Tennessee Board of Trustees will consider a proposal to increase tuition and 
mandatory fees for in-state undergraduate students at the University of Tennessee Health Science 
Center during the Board's winter meeting, scheduled to be held on February 27-28, 2025. For 
those wishing to provide comment on the proposal, this form may be completed and submitted to 
the postal or email address shown below. The comment period will close on February 21, 2025, at 
6:00 p.m. EDT / 5:00 p.m. CDT. 

University of Tennessee Board of Trustees 
ATTN: Secretary 
505 Summer Place 
UT Tower #1235 
Knoxville, TN 37902 
trustees@tennessee.edu 

Please complete all form felds for your comments to be submitted to the Board of Trustees. 

Full Name: 

Are you a Tennessee Resident?: Yes No 

What is your relationship with UT?: 
Parent 
Student 
Alumni 
Other. Please describe your relationship: 

Write your comment below: 

mailto:trustees@tennessee.edu
mailto:trustees@tennessee.edu

	Full Name: 
	UT Relationship Other: 
	Comments: 
	UT Relationship: Off
	TN Resident: Off


